
23. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE

23.1 The Board met on 22 May 2000 and allocated the balance of the discretionary
fund available, a schedule of the discretionary funds distributed will be tabled at
the meeting.

23.2 For members information a list of all Board Committees, Subcommittees and
Working Parties is attached

23.3 Attached for members’ information is a schedule of Board, Subcommittee, and
Working Party meetings to be held during 2000

23.4 SUBMISSION

Attached is the Board’s submission to Environment Canterbury’s draft Annual
Plan

23.5 NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK

The minutes of the 5 May 2000 Neighbourhood Week Joint Community Board
Committee are attached

23.6 NEW BRIGHTON WORKING PARTY

New Brighton Residents’ Association representatives have withdrawn from the
New Brighton Working Party. They stated that “it would be contra to our
residents’ wishes to continue working for a plan for New Brighton that has a road
out through Oram Avenue”. The Working Party has requested that the Residents’
Association reconsider is involvement when the road design has been confirmed
and the focus again turns to wider New Brighton development issues.

23.7 NEIGHBOURHOOD SUPPORT GROUPS

The Chairperson and Glenda Burt recently attended a meeting on the future
establishment and ongoing management of Neighbourhood Support Groups in
Christchurch and surrounding areas. The meeting agreed to the establishment of a
regional committee with two representatives from each police district, Chrissie
Williams and Constable Robbie Brine (Rangiora) agreed to be the
Burwood/Pegasus representatives.

23.8 CLEAN UP THE WORLD 2000

Clean Up the World 2000 will take place from 18-24 September 2000. The
Environmental Promotion Officer has requested that any initiatives in the
Burwood/Pegasus Community Board area be forwarded to her by Friday 14 July
2000. Further information is attached

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


